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Upcoming Events  

§ April 5  Spirit Wear 

§ April 5   6th Grade to Marian Central 

§ April 5   Report Cards Available Online 

§ April 9   8th Grade Graduation Picture Retakes 

§ April 11  Feed My Starving Children, Grades 6-8 

§ April 11  School Commission Meeting, 6:30 PM 

§ April 13   YBTC State Challenge, Lewis University 

§ April 15  Marian Band Tour, 10:30 AM 

§  

Attendance Line: (847) 639 -3041 EXT. 288  

Please be advised that the monthly 
Peter, Paul, and Parents meeting 
tomorrow, Thursday, April 4th, is 
cancelled.   
 
We will see you Thursday, May 9th, for 
your last chance of the school year to 
bring home no uniform passes for your 
children!  Plus, they can wear shorts in 
May and June!  
 

Peter, Paul, & Parents   
 
 

 The Principalõs Corner  
 

Dear SSPP Families, 

I hope everyone had a very nice Spring 

Break.  April 3rd is Educational 

Leadership Day at Rockford.  The 

Speaker is Father Ken Wasilewski who 

ǿƛƭƭ ǎǇŜŀƪ ƻƴ ά/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ 

¢ƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ [Ŝƴǎ ƻŦ Iƻƭȅ ²ŜŜƪΦέ  aǊǎΦ 

Strong will share his program with her 

staff at the next staff meeting.  We 

would like to remind our families that 

every Friday during Lent there will be 

Stations of the Cross starting at 8:45 

AM in the church for grades K-8.  All 

are welcome to join the group as well.  

Our 6th grade students will be visiting 

Marian Central Catholic High School 

this Friday the 5th of April.  They will be 

serving cheese pizza for lunch.  If your 

student does not like cheese pizza, he 

or she may bring a cold lunch.  

I leave you now with this prayer:  that 

the Lord Jesus will reveal Himself to 

each one of you, that He will give you 

the strength to go out and profess that 

you are Christian, that He will show 

you that He alone can fill your hearts.   

Accept His freedom and embrace His 

truth, and be messengers of the 

certainty that you have been truly 

liberated through the death and 

resurrection of the Lord Jesus. 

This will be the new experience, the 

powerful experience, that will 

generate, through you, a more just 

society and a better world. 

God bless you, and may the joy of Jesus 

be always with you. 

Amen. 

+Blessings 

Carolyn Strong  
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{{ttΩǎ уth grade visited the Illinois 
Holocaust Museum last month. Tour 
guides took the students through all 
the very informative exhibits. The 
students were also able to hear a 
IƻƭƻŎŀǳǎǘ ǎǳǊǾƛǾƻǊΩǎ ǎǘƻǊȅ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 

LǘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊ ȅŜŀǊōƻƻƪǎΗ 
 
Hope everyone had a fun and relaxing 
Spring Break! Your fearless yearbook 
committee was hard at work, and we 
are about to submit the yearbook to 
the printer. We do not sell these at the 
beginning of the school year anymore, 
so this is your one and only chance to 
purchase. We were able to keep the 
price the same as last year and are 
happy to once again offer an all-color 
book. 
 

The Formation in Christian Chasity and 
Safe Environment Program materials 
will be available to be viewed by 
parents on Friday, April 5th in the 
school library.  The program will begin 
on Monday, April 8th. 
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SSPP School Commission 

8th  Grade Field Trip to Holocaust Museum  

granddaughter of the survivor who 
recounted it all. The trip to the 
museum was the culmination of a 
study unit on the Holocaust. 
 

The SS Peter & Paul School 
Commission is seeking board 
members. The school commission is an 
important and integral part of the 
school and essential for its success. To 
learn more about the school 
commission please visit the school's 
website and find School 
Commission under the tab Our School. 

SSPP Yearbook ð Order Yours Now!  

Messages can also be purchased at this 
time. Shout out to your grad, your 
teacher, your coach. Each family may 
purchase multiple messages. Send 
them to: 
ssppyearbook2019@gmail.com 
*Please watch for typos, as we will cut 
and paste your exact message into the 
yearbook. 
 
Please see the order form at the end of 
the newsletter. Deadline is April 10th 
so please make your purchase today! 
 

If you are interested in becoming a 
SSPP School Commission member, 
please fill out the SSPP School 
Commission Member Questionnaire 
at https://forms.gle/g1B7VH3ARjKQD6
3XA  Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Formation in Christian Chasity and Safe 
Environment Progra m 

mailto:ssppyearbook2019@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/g1B7VH3ARjKQD63XA
https://forms.gle/g1B7VH3ARjKQD63XA
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3rd Quarter Accelerated Reading Results 

Mrs. McDonough would like to 
congratulate students for reaching 
their AR goals 3rd quarter. The 
following students achieved 100 Point 
Club, meaning that they have earned 
100 or more AR points so far this 
school year. 
 
Morgan W. 4A 
Cameron K. 6A 
Mary R.  7B 
Myles K. 7B 
Matthew L. 8A 
 

Congratulations also goes to 1B. This 
classroom had the most students 
achieve individual AR goals. 
 
Every student who reached his or her 
1st quarter AR goal received a no-
uniform pass.  
 
Great job reading, students!  
 

New Box Tops/Coke Rewards Raffle  

Congratulations to 3A on winning the 
Box Tops classroom raffle!   
 
A new class raffle starts this week and 
goes until Friday, May 3rd.  It will be a 
Coke Point and Box Top raffle.  The 
point values are as follows:  Box Top = 
1 point, Coke product bottle cap with 
13-digit code = 1 point, Coke product 
case with 13-digit code = 3 points (just 
need the 13-digit code not the whole 
case).   
 

Every 10 points earns an entry into the 
raffle for a No Uniform Pass.  For every 
10 entries in a class, a Pass will be 
drawn.  The class with the biggest 
percentage in at the end of the contest 
gets to vote on their class prize! 
 
The new raffle form follows the 
newsletter.  Make sure all Box Tops or 
Coke points are in a sealable plastic 
bag with your name and class on it. 

Submitted by Teri Vanlandingham 

 

SAVE THE DATE: SSPP Presents The Lion King 

The SSPP Drama Club will present The 
Lion King on April 30th at 1 PM, May 3rd 
at 7:30 PM, May 4th at 7:30 PM, and 
May 5th at 2:30 PM. DonΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ǘƘƛǎ 
opportunity to see the schoolΩǎ 
talented actors, under the direction of 
Mrs. Patience Logan, perform a Disney 
classic. You will not be disappointed!  
 

http://www.peterpaulschoolcary.org/


 

YEARBOOK 



  

BOXTOP 
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GALA 

PANERA MINUTES 
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